
2022 LIMB COLLECTON TO BEGIN 

RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMERS ONLY 

New Wilmington Borough will begin to collect limbs for chipping on the following days.   

THEY WILL NOT GO BACK THROUGH A SECOND TIME! 

April 11    June 13    August 8 

OCTOBER 10 – LAST DAY OF PICKUP FOR 2022! 

Everything must be at the curb by 7:00am on the day of collection (no backyard 
collections). The truck and chipper will only make one pass through. 

Please follow the rules of collection below: 

Limbs must be placed at the curb – THE DAY BEFORE COLLECTION. 
Nothing over 4 inches in diameter. 
Keep limbs in long lengths – DO NOT CUT INTO SMALL SECTIONS. 
Do not twine together piles of limbs. If stacking large piles, place limbs in the same 
direction with large end toward the street. 
No roots or rocks in piles of limbs 
No thorny brush vines such as Rose bushes, Grape vines, Forsythias, Greenbrier-this type 
of limbs will clog the chipper. 
Do not place anything in containers or garbage bags. 
 
ANYTHING THAT WE CANNOT OR WILL NOT CHIP WILL BE LEFT AT THE CURB 
FOR THE PROPERTY OWNER TO DISPOSE OF. 
 
If you have contracted with a tree service for tree removal, they are to remove limbs and 
debris. The Borough will not collect large jobs. 
********************************************************************************

SPRING LEAF PICKUP 
THERE WILL BE TWO DAYS FOR SPRING LEAF PICKUP IN 2022. MONDAY, APRIL 4 & 
MONDAY MAY 2. PLEASE PLACE LEAVES AT THE CURB. COLLECTION WILL BEGIN AT 
10AM. ONLY LEAVES WILL BE COLLECTED. THERE WILL ONLY BE ONE PASS THROUGH 
THE BOROUGH EACH DAY – ANYTHING PLACED OUT AFTER THE TRUCK PASSES WILL 
NOT BE COLLECTED. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
WATER HYDRANTS will be FLUSHED on Aug. 30 & 31, and Sept. 1 during 
the early morning hours. You may experience a discoloration in your water 
and/or low water pressure during this time. 


